Our Adoption Profile

Bob and Sarah



Dear Birthmother and family,

We can not even begin to imagine what you are
going through. The decision you have to make is a
tough one but please know that your child will
always know who you are, if you choose. You gave
him/her life and the first love which will never be
Jorgotten. If and when you are interested we will be
available and supportive of your involvement.



Our Home:

We are centrally located
between Sarah and Bob's
families and it fits us perfectly as
we love getting together and
being involved in all the
milestones of life. Our house is
in a cul-de-sac with very little
traffic and wonderful neighbors.
We are blocks away from a park
and a local grade school.

We are so excited and
ready to welcome a second
child into our lives
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Sarah's family
consists of her
grandfather,
mother, step-father,
step-sister, and
brother

Bob's family
contains his
mother, father,
brother, sister-in-
law and 12 year
old niece



Sarah works as nurse in a local hospital in Bismarck,
A ND. She is in a Cardiac Program Coordinator working
§ with patients during and after a heart attack. One
aspect she loves is, that her job has flexible hours
allowing a lot of time for family. In her spare time
Sarah loves to be outdoors. Some of her favorite
activities include waterskiing, going for walks, bike
rides, and camping.

Sarah absolutely loves being a mother and enjoys
helping Henry explore the world and see how
wonderful and fun it can be.

"l am beyond excited to welcome another child and
show him/her all the great wonders the world has to
offer"




Bob is an emergency room nurse at a
local hospital in Bismarck, ND. He works
three 12 hour shifts a week leaving time
for family and many other fun activities.

Bob loves to head out on his boat and

go waterskiing, camping, kayaking,
hiking, biking, and pretty much all
sports. He loves to travel and
experience new things. Bob has been to

3 countries and all 45 of the 50 states

and just needs to go to Vermont, New
Hampshire,Maine, Hawaii, and Alaska.

Bob really loves teaching children and is
looking forward to helping a son or
daughter to ride a bike, ski, and
experience many adventures.

One thing Bob really loves about being
a father is seeing the smile on Henry's
face.




We have a passion for exploring
whether it be within our home
town or out of state. Most of our
travels are on hold while we build
a family but we are so excited to
include our children and help them

Bob and Sarah met 2
experience all the wonders too.

in nursing school
and married in 2014
on a beach in
Florida. It was a
small ceremony
surrounded by their
closest friends and
family. They both
describe it as
perfect and
beautiful.




Henry was added to our family in June
2017 through an adoption in Florida.

Henry is a sweet, fun-loving, energetic
boy. He loves to act goofy and be
adventurous but also can be very

sweet and cuddly at the same time.
He continues to amaze us with
everything he is learning.

We remain in contact with the birth
family with sharing of milestones and
pictures



Fun things that we like to do as a family. Go to
the beach, play outside in our yard, go
camping, snow sledding, community events
(pumpkin patch), zoo, puzzles, and so much
more!



So much fun hanging out with all the cousins from both sides
of the family!!

Sarah and Bob love
spending time with
Sarah's younger brother,
Payton (age 19). He is
finishing his freshman
year at an university in
the same town and often
visits.

Henry absolutely adores
his Uncle Payton.




Being silly with Grandpa
and Grandma

Hanging with Uncle
Bill

Pretend play picnic with
grandma and grandpa

swings with Grandpa (

¥
Hanging with Great Grandpa




Fun riding on Dad's
shoulders

Fun time with
Mom at the zoo

Checking out some big
machinery vehicles




Family time is our
favorite time!




Thank You so very much for
taking the time to look at our book.
This is a small peek into our lives.

One thing that we really pride
ourselves in is our communication.
If there are ever any questions or

more information you would like
please do not hesitate to ask. We
are always open and willing to help.
We would like to wish you the best
of luck in this journey.




